
Association of Milwaukee County Attorneys 

 
To: Margo Franklin 

From: Nidhi Kashyap 

Re: 2019 Wage Offer 

Dear Ms. Franklin: 

 

The ACMA membership has voted to accept the county’s proposal dated June 17, 
2019.  Thank you for your time and attention. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nidhi Kashyap 

ACMA President 


